
 

Weekly Newsletter  

 
Sandiway Primary School 

 
7th November 2024 

        Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness 

Welcome Back to School  

From all of the staff at Sandiway, welcome back to school.  

We hope you all had a wonderful and well rested half term. 

Parent Questionnaire 

You are invited to complete a parent questionnaire, please use 

the following link: https://forms.gle/SKH8aHmNXnVgqxSW8  The 

link will remain open until Monday 11th November 2024. 

Mid Cheshire First Class 2024 

The eight-page supplement 'First Class' appears in this week's 
Northwich and Winsford Guardian and Knutsford Guardian.  The 
papers are in shops from today and feature our very own Re-
ception Class. 

Hot Chocolate Friday! 

Well done to Hunter (Reception), Geor-
gia Y1), Orla (Y2), Robyn (Y3), Jim and 
Ameila (Y4), Charlie (Y5), Liv (Y6), Jim 
(Club) and Amelia (Office) who all 
demonstrated the value of Kindness.   

Weekly attendance   

w/c 21.10.24 

Reception —97.06%          Year 4— 91.19% 

Year 1 –  98.89%                   Year 5— 89.63% 

Year 2— 94.44%           Year 6— 95.11% 

Year 3— 98.46% 

News from Mrs King… 

I am writing to you to give a huge thank you to the 

parents, staff and, of course, the children of Sandiway 

Primary School for your support with my fundraising 

for my trek across the Camino de Santiago last week.  

With your help, I raised over £3,000 for St Luke’s Hos-

pice in Winsford.  My adventure took me across 

Northern Spain, beginning in a little town called Sarria 

and then finishing in the beautiful city of Santiago.  

The walk had some quite challenging sections but at 

least the weather was very kind to us!   We walked 

over 150 km in 5 days, meeting other walkers from 

every corner of the planet.   

St Luke’s Hospice was very grateful for all 

of your donations as they rely on people’s 

generosity and support to do the wonder-

ful, caring work that they do.  Some of the 

nurses joined me on the trek and when I 

told them how you had supported me with 

the wonderful cake sale that Year 4 had 

organised, they were really appreciative.   

Once 

again, I 

would 

like to 

thank 

you for 

all of 

your 

help.  I couldn’t have done 

it without you! 


